http://www.MSCNews.net/news/index.cfm?nk=68607

Pawnee City Council advertising for positions
(KLZA)--Pawnee City is expected to be advertising for help in a couple of
positions in the near future.

Following discussion during Monday nights Council meeting it was decided to
advertise for applications for the position of City Foreman.

Spencer Cumley is filling in as the interim Foreman. Council members
encouraged Cumley to submit an application for the position. It's expected to be
January before the position is advertised.

The Council also voted to advertise in the near future for a person to serve on a
contract basis in a Zoning Administrator / Floodplains Management position.
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